
 

 

 

NATIONAL BOARD OF EXAMINATIONS  
IN MEDICAL SCIENCES 

NEW DELHI 

Dated: 21.10.2021 

NOTICE 
 

****  
 

Subject: Conduct of NEET-MDS 2022 - Regarding 
 

1. NBEMS vide its notice dated 23.7.2021 announced the tentative schedule for conduct of 

NEET-MDS 2022 on 19th December 2021. 

 

2. In view of the admissions for academic session 2021-22 being delayed and yet to be 

completed, the conduct of NEET-MDS 2022 for admissions to academic session 2022-23 has 

been deferred, with the concurrence of the Dental Council of India vide its letter No. DE-NEET 

(MDS) Admission-2021/2672 dated 18.10.2021. 

 

3. The NEET-MDS 2022 has now tentatively been scheduled for 4th June 2022. 

 

4. For any query, please contact NBEMS at 011-45593000 or write to NBEMS at its 

Communication Web Portal https://exam.natboard.edu.in/communication.php?page=main 
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